Reference: FS613830800
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 21/3107/FUL
Address: Barnes HospitalSouth Worple WayEast SheenLondonSW14 8SU

Proposal: Demolition of existing structures and redevelopment of site including construction of three new buildings
comprising 106 residential units of mixed tenure (Use Class C3), alterations and conversion of two existing buildings for 3
residential use (Use Class C3), car and cycle parking, landscaping and associated works

Comments Made By
Name: Mr. MR TIMOTHY THOMAS

Address: 22 Golf Side Twickenham TW2 5NR
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal
Comment: Without impractical changes to road and train frequency, this proposal is crass.

It should be assessed in the context of the traffic, parking and pollution issues that will already result from the more major
plans for the Stag brewery site and also - temporarlily? - from the current heavy traffic, parking and pollution resulting from
the unresolved closure of Hammersmith Bridge.

Even without the brewery development, the Barnes Hospital redevelopment would generate extra traffic to exacerbate the
existing congestion in South Worple Way - a two-way road where, as cars have got wider, opposing traffic can no longer
safely pass.

Even without the brewery development, this Barnes Hospital redevelopment would generate extra traffic at the junction of
South Worple Way with White Hart Lane. The junction is situated at one of the most dangerous and busiest combined
traffic/pedestrian crossings on the London rail network.

Vehicle access to South Worple Way from White Hart Lane is restricted and already results in selfish and dangerous
driving.

The additional pedestrian and vehicular traffic resulting from the proposed hospital development means it cannot
reasonably be allowed to succeed.



